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Aehr Test Systems Added to Russell Microcap Index 

  
Fremont, CA (June 30, 2015) - Aehr Test Systems (NASDAQ: AEHR), a worldwide supplier of 
semiconductor test and burn-in equipment, today announced it has been added to the Russell 
Microcap index effective at the close of the market on June 26, 2015, when Russell Investments 
reconstituted its comprehensive set of U.S. and global equity indexes. 
 
Membership in the Russell Microcap Index, which remains in place for one year, means automatic 
inclusion in the appropriate growth and value style indexes. FTSE Russell determines membership 
for its Russell indexes primarily by objective, market-capitalization rankings and style attributes. 
 
Gayn Erickson, President and CEO of Aehr Test Systems, said, “We are excited to be selected for 
inclusion in the Russell Microcap Index, which we believe will enhance public awareness and 
visibility of Aehr Test within the investment community as we expand our unique and highly cost-
effective wafer-level test and burn-in solutions into new emerging test markets. We have significant 
growth potential in testing new devices such as stacked flash memory for enterprise Solid State 
Drives; CPUs and intelligent sensors for advanced driving assistance systems and automotive 
infotainment systems; and CPUs, sensors and communications components for mobility 
applications such as smartphones, wearable devices and the Internet of Things.” 
 
Russell indexes are widely used by investment managers and institutional investors for index funds 
and as benchmarks for active investment strategies. Approximately $5.7 trillion in assets are 
benchmarked to the Russell’s U.S. indexes. Russell Indexes are part of FTSE Russell, a leading 
global index provider. 

 
For more information on the Russell 1000 and the Russell indexes reconstitution, go to “Recon 
Central” section on the FTSE Russell website. 
 
About FTSE Russell 
FTSE Russell is a global index leader that provides innovative benchmarking, analytics and data 
solutions for investors worldwide. FTSE Russell calculates thousands of indexes that measure and 
benchmark markets and asset classes in more than 80 countries, covering 98% of the investable 
market globally and trading on over 25 exchanges worldwide. 
 
FTSE Russell index expertise and products are used extensively by institutional and retail 
investors globally. Leading asset owners, asset managers, ETF providers and investment banks 
use FTSE Russell indexes to benchmark their investment performance and create ETFs, 
structured products and index-based derivatives. 
 
A core set of universal principles guides FTSE Russell index design and management: a 
transparent rules-based methodology is informed by independent committees of leading market 



  

participants. FTSE Russell is focused on applying the highest industry standards in index design 
and governance. FTSE Russell is also focused on index innovation and client collaboration as it 
seeks to enhance the breadth, depth and reach of its offering. 
 
FTSE Russell is wholly owned by London Stock Exchange Group. For more information, visit 
www.ftserussell.com. 
 
About Aehr Test Systems 
Headquartered in Fremont, California, Aehr Test Systems is a worldwide provider of test systems 
for burning-in and testing logic and memory integrated circuits and has an installed base of more 
than 2,500 systems worldwide. Increased quality and reliability needs of the Automotive and 
Mobility integrated circuit markets are driving additional test requirements, capacity needs and 
opportunities for Aehr Test products in package and wafer level test. Aehr Test has developed and 
introduced several innovative products, including the ABTSTM and FOXTM families of test and burn-
in systems and the DiePak® carrier. The ABTS system is used in production and qualification 
testing of packaged parts for both low-power and high-power logic as well as all common types of 
memory devices. The FOX system is a full wafer contact test and burn-in system used for burn-in 
and functional test of complex devices, such as leading-edge memories, digital signal processors, 
microprocessors, microcontrollers and systems-on-a-chip. The DiePak carrier is a reusable, 
temporary package that enables IC manufacturers to perform cost-effective final test and burn-in of 
bare die. For more information, please visit Aehr Test’s website at www.aehr.com. 
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